
From: Dave Collings (Gmail)   

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 5:25 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Carol Davidson <carol.davidson@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Development opposed, West Gormley Secondary Plan 

 

 Hello, 

 I am sending this email to state that I am opposed to the recent development plan. The West 

Gormley Secondary Plan was created to promote low-rise developments that blend 

harmoniously with the surrounding environment 

What we need is some local stores. And an infrastructure that supports what is here. Stouffville 

road is heavily utilized and can’t support any more traffic. What is being done to improve the 

flow of traffic. Leslie and Bathesda are also soon going to be packed.  

  

Dave Collings 
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